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PFSC is currently reorganizing their entire operations due to funding, staffing, and membership issues.
 
January 16, 2010 PFSC Board meeting, Officers, Board members, Financial reporting, By-Laws,  
Membership, Office building are all being revised and a new PFSC will evolve from these changes for  
PFSC Fall Convention, September 17-19, 2010.
 
PFSC Executive Director resigned effective January 22, 2010, ED position will not be filled in 2010.   1 
fulltime office and 1 part-time office staff are employed.   State-wide PFSC memberships are down for  
2008-2009 going into 2010.
 
All PFSC legislative work on Capitol Hill, On Target publication, spring and fall conventions,  
county/club organizations and meetings, division meetings, state board meetings, PFSC events and  
programs, Legislative Shoot are and will be in the process of being completed, scheduled, as work  
needs to continue to get done, and club and member representation across the Commonwealth will  
continue to be scheduled and completed.
 
Reports on PFSC financial status, membership categories, board representation, local and state  
meetings, conventions, and delegate voting sessions will continue.   
 
PFSC Report to PANWTF January 2010 Board meeting defined in detail regular convention agenda  
and general discussion items.
 
PFSC Spring Convention, March 19-21, 2010, at Best Western Inn, Harrisburg, PA.
 
Agenda:
 
Friday, PFSC PA Wildlife Federation Board meeting, PFSC Endowment Board meeting, PFSC Board  
meeting.
 
Saturday, morning delegate session, reports, committee meetings, afternoon delegate session, work  
in progress activities.
 
Sunday, General session, Delegate voting session.
 
Many state and federal legislative bills will be reviewed and reported.   Several state and division 
events have been scheduled and will be reviewed.  On Target, March/April edition, is scheduled to be 
distributed early March prior to the Convention.


